
Welcome Back, Cardinals!! 
Just wanted to remind you that school starts on August 30, 2021 at 

8:45AM!! School supply lists will be made available on the website! 

Don’t forget your uniform: Red Polos and Khaki Bottoms! 

 George M. Pullman School 

11311 S Forrestville 

Chicago, IL 60628 

773.535.5395 (Office) 

773.535.5393 (Fax) 

pullmanschool.org 


